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2018 MICHIGAN GOYA
LENTEN RETREAT

Sts. Constantine and Helen Church
Westland, MI

Saturday, March 10, 2018
11:30am - 7:00pm

All GOYAns are invited to attend this annual Lenten gathering
of faith and fellowship. This event is FREE thanks to the
generosity of the Friends of the Metropolis and the Sts.

Constantine and Helen parish. Workshops will also be available
for adults in attendance. Lenten meals will be provided.

All participants (youth & chaperones) must register online

by February 24, 2018. www.detroit.goarch.org/migoya



